
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/21/2019 8:00:00 AM

First name: Launa

Last name: Santi

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Keep 'Roadless Rule' Protections for the Tongass National Forest

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Thank you for reading this opposition note regarding the Tongass National Forest, Alaska.

 

I haven't been back in the area for a few years, it will be tragic to do so should her protection be fumbled or

otherwise mismanaged. Roadless spaces are fewer and fewer; in a short time the change can not be restored

were roads to prevail. Please understand this tragedy of human commodification that clearly is irreversible.

 

The Chugach deserves the same protection! Roadless.

 

Please [mdash] think of future generations by selecting the "no action" alternative to maintain "Roadless Rule"

protections for the Tongass and Chugach.

 

Persuasively and aware,

 

Sincerely,

 

Launa Santi

 

Bend, OR 97701

 

[Position]


